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Rapinder Kaur Kler

From: PHBusinessSupport
Sent: 26 January 2022 08:30
To: Licensing
Subject: RE: New Premises Licence - Leoo Shop, 58 Bridge Street

Dear Ruby 
 
We can see no reason to object to this application. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Janice 
 

Chat with me in Teams! 
 
 
Janice Rowley 
Service Improvement Manager 
Public Health Service 
Walsall MBC 
Zone 2G 2nd Floor Civic Centre 
Darwall Street 
Walsall WS1 1TP 
 
Tel: 07795 450 547 
 
Please note: My hours are 08:00-18:00 Mon-Wed; 08:00-12:30 Thurs; 08:00-12:00 Friday 
The Public Health Team are working differently during the Coronavirus crisis and you will not be able 
to contact us by office telephone.  We are here to help and can be contacted by our email address or 
individual mobile phone numbers.  For up to date advice on Coronavirus go to 
www.gov.uk/coronavirus or https://go.walsall.gov.uk/covid-19_information.  Alternatively you can 
contact our local team for assistance on 01922 658065 or by email at  
walsall.healthprotection@nhs.net  
 
Janice.rowley@walsall.gov.uk 
Janice.rowley@nhs.net 
www.healthywalsall.co.uk  
@phwalsall 
 
Website: www.walsall.gov.uk 
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Disclaimer: IF THIS EMAIL IS MARKED PRIVATE OR CONFIDENTIAL - PLEASE RESPECT 
CONFIDENTIALITY AND DO NOT SHARE OR FORWARD IT TO ANYONE ELSE WITHOUT THE 
EXPRESS CONSENT OF THE AUTHOR. The information in this message should be regarded as 
confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated.  If you have received this 
message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified.  The views expressed in this message 
are personal and not necessarily those of Walsall MBC unless explicitly stated.  E-mails sent or 
received from Walsall MBC may be intercepted and read by the Council.  Interception will only occur 
to ensure compliance with Council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or 
detect crime. You should also be aware that any email may be the subject of a request under Data 
Protection, Freedom of Information or Environmental Information legislation and therefore could be 
disclosed to third parties. 
  
E-mail Security: Communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted 
and read by someone else. Therefore we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if 
disclosed to unrelated third parties would be likely to cause harm or distress. If you have an enquiry 
of this nature please provide a postal address to allow us to communicate with you in a more secure 
way. If you want us to respond by email you must realise that there can be no guarantee of privacy. 
 

From: Rapinder Kaur Kler <Rapinder.Kler@walsall.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Licensing 
Sent: 11 January 2022 10:16 
To: Walsall Licensing <H_WALSALL_LICENSING@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk>; alcohol@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk; 
firesafety.admin <firesafety.admin@wmfs.net>; Community Protection <CommunityProtection@walsall.gov.uk>; 
TradingStandards <TradingStandards@walsall.gov.uk>; Environmental Health <EnvironmentalHealth@walsall.gov.uk>; 
Namita Mistry <Namita.Mistry@walsall.gov.uk>; planningservices <planningservices@walsall.gov.uk>; Rebecca Warren 
<Rebecca.Warren@walsall.gov.uk>; Janice Rowley <Janice.Rowley@walsall.gov.uk>; Neil Aston-Baugh <Neil.Aston-
Baugh@wmfs.net> 
Subject: New Premises Licence - Leoo Shop, 58 Bridge Street 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
I am writing to notify you that the Council has received a New premises licence application for the 
premises below: 
 
Leoo Shop, 58 Bridge Street, Walsall, WS1 1JG.  
 
Just to make you aware this premises falls under the CIP area.  
 
The application and premises plan with DPS consent forms are all attached. 
 
The consultation period commences on 11 January 2022 and the last day for representations is 7 
February 2022 
 
Please let me know if you require any further information and I will be pleased to assist. 
 
With regards 
 
 
Kind regards 
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Rapinder Kaur Kler (Ruby) 
Licensing Officer 
 
Resilient Communities 
Economy Environment & Communities 
Walsall MBC, 
Licensing Unit 
Civic Centre, 
Darwall Street 
Walsall, 
WS1 1TP 
 
Email:     Licensing@walsall.gov.uk   
Website: https://go.walsall.gov.uk 
 

For the latest information regarding COVID-19 including service disruptions and how to get help visit 

https://go.walsall.gov.uk/covid-19_information 

 

 

Disclaimer: IF THIS EMAIL IS MARKED PRIVATE OR CONFIDENTIAL - PLEASE RESPECT 

CONFIDENTIALITY AND DO NOT SHARE OR FORWARD IT TO ANYONE ELSE WITHOUT THE 

EXPRESS CONSENT OF THE AUTHOR. The information in this message should be regarded as 

confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated.  If you have received this message in 

error it must be deleted and the sender notified.  The views expressed in this message are personal and not 

necessarily those of Walsall MBC unless explicitly stated.  E-mails sent or received from Walsall MBC may be 

intercepted and read by the Council.  Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with Council policies 

or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or detect crime. You should also be aware that any email 

may be the subject of a request under Data Protection, Freedom of Information or Environmental Information 

legislation and therefore could be disclosed to third parties. 

E-mail Security: Communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by 

someone else. Therefore we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to unrelated 

third parties would be likely to cause harm or distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature please provide a 

postal address to allow us to communicate with you in a more secure way. If you want us to respond by email 

you must realise that there can be no guarantee of privacy. 

 


